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Newsletter Friday 16th February 2024 

Week commencing 26th February lunch menu is Week 2 

Celebrations! 
 

 
We welcomed parents and friends to the 
All Stars Assembly this week.  
Congratulations to these children for 
demonstrating the following school values: 
 
Be proud 
Isla, Reggie, Alissia  
Be kind and caring  
Maisie  
Reach high  
Emily, Keonna,Alyissia-Mae  

 
 
Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Hedgehog 
Class with 97.6% attendance.  Well done! 
 
Rainbow Reading Awards 
Well done to the following 
children for all the reading at 
home: 
Red: Rozalia, Isaac  
Orange: Divyansh, Elsie 
Yellow: Freddie, Mikey, 
Louie 
Green: Christopher 
Blue: Poppy 
Indigo: Hanaa, Marcelina 
Gold: Elden – Well done! 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved… 
 
75 Monster Points certificates: 
Ava-Rose, Haroon, Viaan, Muhammed, 
Freddie, Thomas, Kiah, Kasey, Jasper 
 
100 Monster Points certificates: 
Ariana 
 
125 Monster Points certificates: 
Alissia 
 
Monster Point certificates are awarded in class. 

Leicestershire Music Singing Festival 
The children did some brilliant singing at 
Loughborough Town Hall.  It was a great 
experience for them to sing in a large group in 
a proper theatre.  All the staff noticed how 
well behaved the children from our school 
were – we are all very proud of them.  Thank 
you to the parents who came along with us 
and thank you to Mrs Taylor for organising 
this musical experience. 
 
World Book Day tokens 
These have been sent out to 
you all as they are now valid 
to exchange for a special 
WBD book to to get £1 
discount.  Hopefully you can 
use the token over half term! 
 
 
Meet The Governors 
Mrs Shaw is a Staff Governor. 

  
I have been teaching for 20 
years – all spent in 
Loughborough schools - 
and after completing a 
training placement at this 
school in 2004 it’s great to 

be back here.  I became a Governor to gain 
experience of the strategic side of school.  I 
enjoy working with the Governors and being 
open to new ideas to improve educational 
outcomes for all the children in our care.   
 
Dates for your diary: 
Friday 16th February – Break up for half term 
19th-23rd February – Half term holiday 
Monday 26th February – Back to school 
Wednesday 6th March – YR Heights and 
Weights (information has been sent to 
parents/carers) 
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
Thursday 7th March – Year 2 trip to King 
Richard III Centre, Leicester 
Wednesday 20th March – Parents’ Evening 
until 6.30pm 
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Spotlight on Learning 
 
YR 
 
This week in Literacy the children learnt about Pancake Day (Shrove 
Tuesday). The children read instructions on how to make their batter 
and decorate their pancakes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Maths they have been learning about finding and representing 9 and 10 in different 
ways. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 21st March – Parents’ Evening 
until 6.30pm 
Thursday 21st March – Experience Easter 
– Year 2 (one class) 
Friday 22nd March – Experience Easter – 
Year 2 (one class) 
Friday 22nd March – end of Spring term 
 

 
 
 
Have a lovely half-term break. 
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Y1 
 
This week the children have started to learn about numbers to 50, looking 
carefully at the tens and ones in these numbers. They have been practising 
counting in tens too!  
 
In English the children have planned and written a report on penguins and 
shown how knowledgeable they are about them!  
 
In Science and DT the children are building kites and looking how they can 
make a stronger structure using different 
materials.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y2 
 
In English, the children have written their postcards as Sunny the meerkat. 
They wrote about him visiting our school and what he did and saw.  
 
In Maths, they have been practising doubling and having using pictures to 
help them and writing the corresponding multiplication and division facts. 
 
 
In Science the children answered the question 'Where do woodlice prefer to live?' and 
used our outdoor environment to collect data.  
 
In Geography, the children went out into the local area to carry out fieldwork and surveyed 
the houses in the local area and collected data to show the most common types of houses. 
 

 

  


